
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Kevin L. Bryant <KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/29/2018 12:22:52 PM
Subject: RE: Loudermilk
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From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 12:13 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Cc: Kevin L. Bryant 
Subject: Loudermilk
 
I just wanted to provide closure on this.
 
DHHS has spoken to Mr. Loudermilk and they are conducting an internal review of whether the medications he 
suggested should be covered should be covered. They intend to report back to him once they reach a decision. I am 
closing unless or until we hear anything further.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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